
Survey seeks your views on Tadcaster town centre 

A new survey is seeking local people’s views on Tadcaster town centre.  

The survey findings will be used to decide future priorities that help local people get 
more out of their town centre.  The survey is being carried out by the People & Places 
Partnership and has been commissioned by Selby District Council in conjunction with 
Tadcaster Town Council and the Tadcaster Business Forum.  The findings will be 
discussed widely with local community groups and businesses as part of deciding 
future priorities.

Chris Wade, who is organising the survey on behalf of People & Places, says “the 
survey asks local people about their reactions to the Coronavirus pandemic, how they 
currently use the town centre and their hopes for Tadcaster in future.  We want as many 
people as possible of all ages to take about 10 minutes to tell us about their town”.

The overall findings from the survey will be shared here as well as at specially 
organised meetings involving the Town Council, Business Forum, local groups and 
businesses.  The idea is to develop a ‘forward framework’ that considers the ‘how’ and 
the ‘what’ of looking after the town centre in future.  It uses an approach for 
revitalising town centres that was developed nationally by the People & Places 
Partnership for the Local Government Association. 

Local people have until Sunday, October 18th to fill in the survey
which they can access using the web link below or by scanning
the QR code with their smart phone.  A similar survey has been
sent to all businesses in the town centre.  

Share your views on Tadcaster town centre:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Tadcasterusers

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Tadcasterusers


If you have any difficulty completing the survey, contact services@people-places.net 

mailto:services@people-places.net

